
 

 

TOPIC: DMA Local Required Professional Development        

 

SUBMITTED BY:       Emma Leza, Associate Superintendent and Celia Taboada, Professional    
 

Development Director             

 

OF: Curriculum and Instruction Department          

 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:        

 

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: July 17, 2024     

Recommendation: 

Curriculum and Instruction Administration recommends approval of the SBEC Required Professional 

Development Sessions within United ISD’s 2024-2025 Professional Development Plan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rationale: 

Designated employees must participate in state mandated annual professional development as noted in the State 

Board for Educator Certification Clearing House Plan.  United ISD’s Vector, Matrix and PD Plans provide 

sessions that meet the state requirements for professional development.  

 

 

 

 

Budgetary Information: 

Vector Training Modules $28,000 

Omnitrack Professional Development Tracking System $32,822 

PD Sessions: Cost varies depending on presenters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Policy Reference and Compliance: 
DMA Local 

 

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

AGENDA ACTION ITEM 


